YEARLY EXAMINATION MARCH -2020

STD –V ENGLISH MARKS- 60

SECTION -A - READING

l. Read the passage, Then answer the questions.

While you are asleep at night, some people are at work. Night workers do many important jobs. They sleep during the day. Many cleaners work at night. They clean streets, offices and shops while it is quiet and there are not many people around. Road workers keep our roads safe to drive on. They often repair roads during the night when there is very little traffic. Some railway workers work at night, too. They fix train tracks and railway signals so that trains can travel safely.

People are also needed to drive trains and buses. Pilots fly plains at night, too. Many goods such as fresh food and news papers, have to be delivered every day. Some truck drivers work through the night to make sure that these goods arrive on time. Most bakers start work while it is still dark. They bake at night so that the bread will be fresh when it goes on sale in the morning. News stories don't only happen during the day. Some reporters need to work during the night to make sure that all the news is up to date. Hospital patients need to be looked after 24 hours a day. Many doctors, nurses need to work at night. Fires, accidents and other emergencies can happen at any time. So there are always firefighters, police and ambulance workers on duty.

Answer each questions.

(5×2=10)

- 1. What the cleaners work at night and why?
- 2. What do the railway workers do at night?
- 3. What things have to be delivered everyday?
- 4. Why reporters work at night?
- 5. What kind of emergencies can happen at any time?

SECTION- B- WRITING

Imagine you are Murali / Meena. Write a letter to your coach, thanking him for making you a winner.

3	2. Write	e a paragraph about a differently abled person and how he/she o	vercome his / her	
	disabilities.		(7)	
SECTION -C- GRAMMAR				
1	Comp	elete the sentences using suitable subject and predicate .	(5)	
	a)	We need		
	b)	and are good for health.		
	c)	feels very happy.		
	d)	Banyan tree		
	e)	wait for me at the gate.		
- 2	2 Join	the sentences using conjunctions .	(5)	
		(because, until, while, so, when)		
	a)	The boys went for karate. Girls went for music class.		
	b)	Johny came to help me. I could complete my work on time.		
	c)	I cannot go to school. It is raining.		
	d)	Do not go. I come back.		
	e)	I will call you. I reached the airport.		
3.	Chan	ge the given sentences in to past tense .	(4)	
	a) She	e says a strange story.		
	b) The garden looks lovely.			
	c) He goes for a walk.			
	d) The	ey take the children to the mall.		
4.	Pick o	out the subject and predicate from the given sentences.	(3)	
	a.	A bird flew out of the nest.		
	b.	The strong man bent the stick into two.		
	c.	The baby's toys are kept neatly on the shelf.		

5. Change the sentences in to **future tense**. (3) a. John leaves his cottage. b. She promises me to cook my meals. c. They borrow money from the bank. **SECTION-D-LITERATURE** I. Complete the sentences (4) a. Deepa won at the age of 42. b. Moral excellence is also known as c......was responsible for the restarting of Modern Olympics. d. The banyan tree has roots 2. Answer the following questions (8) a) When and where were the first Olympics held? b) How did banyan tree get its name? c) What should we do when others are not sensible? What did Deepa find when she was 6 years old? d) What are the uses of a banyan tree? (3)